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Ryan Pilon

From: Wayne Gibson
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 1:07 PM
To: Ryan Pilon
Cc: Craig Lederhouse
Subject: RE: Social Post - Tuesday

Hey Ryan, would 2 work? 
 
We’ve already had media requests so I’d like to close the gap a bit more if we could. 
 
Thanks, 
Wayne 
 

From: Ryan Pilon <RPILON@regina.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 1:01 PM 
To: Wayne Gibson <WGIBSON@regina.ca> 
Cc: Craig Lederhouse <CLEDERHO@regina.ca> 
Subject: RE: Social Post - Tuesday 
 
Hi Wayne, 
 
Would 2:30 be early enough for this post? We had something posted at noon, so I’d like to space them out a bit.  
 
Let me know if that works for you 
 
Ryan Pilon 
Interactive Communications Consultant 
Citizen Experience 

 

From: Wayne Gibson <WGIBSON@regina.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 12:23 PM 
To: Ryan Pilon <RPILON@regina.ca> 
Cc: Craig Lederhouse <CLEDERHO@regina.ca> 
Subject: Social Post - Tuesday 
 
Hi Ryan, 
 
Please add the following post to our social media schedule for early this afternoon. Link to the Legacy Review page on Be 
Heard Regina please.  If it doesn’t pull up a suitable image, please use the image from the project page (attached). 
 
This morning, the Sir John A. Macdonald statue was moved from Victoria Park into temporary storage, in accordance 
with City Council’s direction on March 31, 2021.  
 
A public art collection curator was on site to ensure that the statue was properly handled and safely transported to 
storage until it can be re-installed in a new location. The City will continue to explore new locations for the statue 
where additional context about Macdonald’s legacy can be added. A recommendation is to be before City Council by 
early 2022. 
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The City invites you to visit Be Heard Regina to learn and participate in the conversation about Macdonald’s legacy. 
Visit beheard.regina.ca 
 
Thanks, 
Wayne 
 
Wayne Gibson, ECPC 
Senior Communications Strategist 
Citizen Experience 
  
P: 306.519.2697 
E: wgibson@regina.ca 
Regina.ca 
  

 
 


